COMMUNIQUE

ABORIGINAL CULTURE AND HERITAGE REFORM WORKING PARTY

MEETING 25 JUNE 2012
The Aboriginal Culture and Heritage Reform Working Party held an extraordinary meeting on 20 June 2012 to provide the opportunity for all members to share ideas, suggestions and solutions relating to a number of issues that were raised during the public consultation process.

At the 3rd Meeting of the Working Party held on 25 June 2012, working party members focussed on the following critically important area of the reform process:

1. Clarifying “who speaks for Country” – there was consensus that Aboriginal communities, government and industry would benefit from clear guidelines which ensures certainty for all stakeholders in any process that may affect Aboriginal culture and heritage in NSW.

The results of all Working Party deliberations will be consolidated into an Options Paper which will be considered by the NSW Government in September this year. This Options Paper will form the basis for a second round of public consultation and comment.
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